
Today the bargaining teams for the AT&T Southeast, Utility Operations, and AT&T Billing 
contracts, along with the Wire Tech and Consumer subcommittees, met at the CWA District 3 
Office in Atlanta, Georgia to begin drafting our bargaining proposals based on the suggestions 
submitted by CWA members throughout District 3.  We are scheduled to meet with the 
company’s bargaining teams on Tuesday, June 25th 2024 to officially start contract 
negotiations.   
 
We want to thank everyone who submitted a bargaining suggestion form and those who 
participated in sorting and prioritizing them at the Bargaining Task Force meeting.  As we 
prepare for this round of bargaining, please continue your mobilization efforts, and help our 
bargaining teams send a strong message to AT&T, that we will "Fight For More In 24"!! 
 

 
 


